
From: Jamison Waldron 

To: Doug Young 
Date: October 25, 2005

Subject:   
Request for Info - File # 0191-EX-PL-2005
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

To Whom it may concern,

I have ammended the Experimental License application for File # 0191-EX-PL-2005 as follows:

1. The emissions bandwidth requested for frequencies 288.2MHz and 322.7MHz have been 
reduced to 1.2MHz for both fixed and mobile stations.

2. As 1.2MHz is still in excess of the normal usage for this frequency range, an exhibit 
justifying the 1.2MHz bandwidth request has been submitted in MS Word format.

3. An exhibit has been added as result of coordination with Don Bristol of the FAA Frequency 
Management Office in Jamaica, NY.  This exhibit details Harris RFCD''s intent should harmful 
interference occur as result of its operation on a frequency and designated the point of contact 
and phone number to use should harmful interference occur.

I hope this resolves all issues regarding this application.  However, should any more information 
be required feel free to contact me.

Regards,

Jamie Waldron
Field Engineer
Harris RFCD
email: jwaldr02@harris.com
Office #: (585)241-8275
Mobile #: (585)770-0135 or (585)455-2948


